
 Dear Board of Zoning, 

 We received a letter about the request for approval of a front yard setback variance at 
 300 West Lincoln Ave by Mike Zimmerman. We are neighbors at 265 W Lincoln to their 
 property. Over the last couple of years we have watched Mike and his family remodel their 
 home, putting in much time and effort. They truly have done a great job with their remodel and 
 we wanted to write to you to show our support for their request. We ask that you accept their 
 request for their variance and allow them to build their front porch. Thank you. 

 Sincerely, 

 Amanda and Heather Rodenborg 
 265 W lincoln Ave 
 Delaware Ohio 43015 


